
 

 

                                                                                                       24 Dec. 19 
Dear Editor,  
                                           
I am writing to confirm that that the study was approved by the University ethical boardm Ethics Approval 13-14-
01A (see screen shot on the following page) 
 
.  
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Dr Vinood Patel PhD, FHEA, FRSC 
Reader  
University of Westminster 
London UK 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


